Archdiocese of Boston
Secretary for Ministerial Personnel

MEMORANDUM
TO: Father Lennon
Y "
FROM: Father Miceli
DATE: August 6, 1996
RE: Reverend George Berthold

Father Berthold was asked to have this assessment done by the Archdiocese. He was most
unwilling but eventually cooperated. I am submitting this bill for payment.
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